
July 12, 2001

Harvey Goodman
Goodman-Gable-Gould/Adjusters International
133 Rollins Avenue
Suite One
Rockville, MD 20852-4004

Dear Harvey:

Many thanks for all your help in reaching a settlement with our insurance
company for the water damage done to our home in West Hyannis Port last December.
Beth and I are happy to be back in our home, thanks to all your hard work during these
past months.

I appreciated all you did to accurately portray the damage, and obtain fair
compensation for repair and replacement costs. I have enclosed payment for your
services, and I would be more than happy to recommend you highly to anyone in need of
excellent representation in this type of situation.

Again, our thanks, and best wishes to you for a great summer!

Sincerely,

Joseph P. Kennedy II

Enclosure


